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The Westwood Town Clerk/Chief Election Officer & Election Staff will be 
conducting a post-election Tabulation session which will include the processing 
of any Ballots returned by mail from within the United States and postmarked on 
or before Election day, November 8, 2022, and received by 5:00 PM on Saturday 
November 12, 2022.  
 
Location: Lower level office space, Westwood Town Hall, 580 High Street, 
Westwood, MA 

Date: Saturday, November 12, 2022 

Start Time: 5:30PM until completed 

 

Voting by mail has been made permanent  through legislation passed on June 15, 
2022, titled An Act Fostering voter opportunities, trust, equity and 
security, chapter 92 of the Acts of 2022.  

All ballot counting takes place in public. Ballots will only be removed from their 
envelopes during public counting sessions at central tabulation facilities and at 
polling places on Election Day. 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Dorothy A. Powers, MMC, CMMC 

Westwood Town Clerk 
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